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LB Forsikring

United Nations Global Compact
and all other interested parties

Grace Letter

Dear stakeholders

As a member of the UN Global Compact, we believe that the Communication on
Progress (COP) is a focal point for driving positive change. As a mutually owned
company, transparency is one of our core values. It is also an important driver for
all who wish to achieve sustainable development. You manage what you meas-
ure, and you commit to what you communicate.

We adjusted our reporting cycle last year, but the process concerning our report-
ing cycle stretches a hit longer than first expected due to the scheduling of the ex-
ecutive board meetings where the report needs final approval. Therefore, we will
be submitting our COP later than first anticipated. We will adjust our reporting cy-
cle accordingly moving forward.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. And we look forward to
sharing our 2019 COP with you.

Kind regards

i

Mikkel Klausen
Head of Corporate Communications and CSR
LB Forsikring

Copenhagen 04.03.20
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